Hesperia

Unified School District Elementary Music



Aaron Moreno, Music Director
Mesquite Trails Elementary
Cottonwood Elementary
Mission Crest Elementary
Mesa Grande Elementary
aaron.moreno@hesperiausd.org

Dear Parents and Students,

I am very excited to be back this school year for another great opportunity to work with all of the amazing musicians in our schools. Music classes are a fun and challenging experience that will help give your child the opportunity to learn about many facets of music. Band/Strings students will meet 1 day per week for 4th-6th grade students.

Classes will be taught over videos/presentations that will help your student understand the concepts of music, as well as weekly virtual Zoom meetings. To start the year, we will be learning about general music knowledge. Later we will be checking out instruments and move onto knowledge of the student's specific instrument (how to setup, care for, play, read music). Each student will eventually need one of the following: 1.) a personal instrument at home, 2.) a rented instrument, or 3.) a borrowed school instrument.

If you would like to enroll your student into music classes, please click the link below and complete the information. This form will also give your student the opportunity to check out a school instrument if you are interested. If you have more than one student, please fill out one form for each student joining the program.

https://forms.gle/UbUhFzQPHJ2BFs6b8

I hope to hear from you and your students soon! Please email me with any questions you may have.

Aaron Moreno
aaron.moreno@hesperiausd.org
https://morenoaarone6.wixsite.com/website